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outboard motor repair for the average guy fix up an old outboard and save 1000 or more compared to buying a new motor with a little know how and a few common tools you
can fix an old motor bring it back from the dead sometimes all it takes is a squirt of wd 40 into the cylinder and a new spark plug or a new set of points and condensers
which do not require expert knowledge or black magic to install maybe the carburetor needs cleaning and adjusting you can do it max e wawrzyniak iii is an outboard motor
guru he advises you to find an old motor at a yard sale for 100 or so and he tells you exactly which ones to look for and fix it up rather than spending 1500 or more on a
new motor he is a big fan of cheap power get on the water with money left in your pocket with a basic understanding of how these motors work a little logical thinking and
a few hours work you can go boating for a fraction of what everyone else has to pay also for the boater who already owns an outboard motor of any age this book
demystifies these internal combustion marvels that can bring such frustration if they malfunction you ll learn how they work and the simple things you can do to keep them
running forever what max teaches are not only money saving skills but can also be life saving as you will no longer be helpless in the face of engine trouble on the water
his clear instructions and over one hundred color photographs will make anyone into a capable outboard mechanic includes what to buy where to find it tools needed and
where to begin the ignition system carburetors water pump repairs recoil starters fuel tanks propellors lower units emergency shut down fuel pump conversion remote
controls shift and throttle remote control steering tiller conversion trouble shooting and onboard spares and tools this book has always been very popular and well used
in its print edition now it s available as an e book so you can load it into your phone or tablet and always have this wealth of repair maintenance information at your
fingertips even when out on your boat popular science gives our readers the information and tools to improve their technology and their world the core belief that popular
science and our readers share the future is going to be better and science and technology are the driving forces that will help make it better special edition of the
federal register containing a codification of documents of general applicability and future effect with ancillaries popular mechanics inspires instructs and influences
readers to help them master the modern world whether it s practical diy home improvement tips gadgets and digital technology information on the newest cars or the latest
breakthroughs in science pm is the ultimate guide to our high tech lifestyle popular mechanics inspires instructs and influences readers to help them master the modern
world whether it s practical diy home improvement tips gadgets and digital technology information on the newest cars or the latest breakthroughs in science pm is the
ultimate guide to our high tech lifestyle the code of federal regulations is the codification of the general and permanent rules published in the federal register by the
executive departments and agencies of the federal government popular mechanics inspires instructs and influences readers to help them master the modern world whether it s
practical diy home improvement tips gadgets and digital technology information on the newest cars or the latest breakthroughs in science pm is the ultimate guide to our
high tech lifestyle this short paperback gives a wealth of information on small boats and their safe operation
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